
Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our church 

family, then please let us know as we would love to meet you 

and pray blessings over you and anyone else who has come 

here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen to spend time 

with us and God this morning. We are so glad you’re here! 

August 21, 2022 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening Fellowship 6:00 p.m. 

Prayer Requests: 

• Andila Acuff’s grandson was killed in a road rage incident in Big 
Springs, TX. She needs comfort and love during her grief. 

• Hoping for all those going into college and high school have a great 
school year and make right decisions. 

• Refugees from Afghanistan here in San Antonio and for their families 
left behind in danger. That we would be granted the wisdom needed                            
to walk along beside them to help and encourage them. 

• Mom—Mary Jane Hofheinz has Alzheimer’s and in a memory care 
facility. She is declining fast and family is taking it super hard and 
dad, Frank, was just diagnosed with CCL. (Damian family) 

• Prayers for Wil and Tal Gasper—Safe school year as we start the   
new year. 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this 

QR code  and add any prayer 

request that you might have. If 

any of your contact information 

in the directory is incorrect, 

please let us know that also. 

The Missions Ministry is requesting “gently used” 
eyeglasses or eyeglasses  in good condition and 
over the counter readers for future mission 

trips. Place in the labeled boxes in the foyer. 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

www.nwchurch.us WI-FI Password—northwestcc 210-688-3002 

If you’d like to             

contact Rob McRay,   

his email address is:   

 rob@teamimp.com 

Believers in Jesus often say we are his “disciples.” But            

are we really? What makes someone a disciple of Jesus? 

Join us this Sunday as we look at one of Jesus’ most                   

famous sermons and consider what it means to be                           

followers of Jesus.  

If you’re interested in                

Texas Bible Bowl, there are                       

flyers available for pick up at the 

Hospitality Desk in the Main                

Foyer. More information, contact 

Cathy Spain (210-618-03872) 



  

NEW GIVING PLATFORM—PUSHPAY 

We’ll be switching to a new giving platform effective                        

immediately. You will have the opportunity to make the change 

through August 31st. This can be done on our website or by texting 

the word GIVE to this number 833-921-6188. 

CRAFT DAY 

Mark your calendar for            
August 27th from                       

9:00am—1:00pm in the                        
Fellowship Hall. 

Bring your quilting, crochet,  
knitting, whatever project you want to work on and let’s craft 

together. Questions—contact Caryl Baskin or Cathy Spain 

TRUNK OR TREAT 

It’s time to start planning for Trunk or Treat.                

Briana Tressel will be leading our 

committee for this event and she 

needs many. Contact her at                  

wingobriana@yahoo.com or 

843.998.2802 to get signed up. 

WEDNESDAY EVENING STUDY 

The Bible Geography Class taught by Brenda Key and Sid Dowell that is 
held on Wednesday nights at 6:30pm will continue into the fall. If you 
have not yet come to this class, you don’t know what you are missing.  

Please come and enjoy us as we look into the history and geography  
of the Bible. 

If you missed getting your copy of our Prayer/Reading 

guide last week, pick one up in the main foyer today!!!! Youth Parent Meeting 

August 28th during class time 

Room 105 

 


